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It is our policy that all wear school uniform when attending school, representing 

the school, or when participating in a school-organised event outside normal 

school hours.   

The aim is that pupils of Cherry Trees School will develop and feel a sense of 

community and belonging through the wearing of the school uniform.   

From time to time, some issues of safety and comfort for individual pupils which 

may necessitate some changes to the normal uniform can be taken into 

consideration.  No jewellery should be worn in school at any time, except 

watches.  Apart from the danger aspect of earrings and rings, the loss of such 

items can cause unnecessary upset to the child. 

The school asks that the uniform detailed below be followed: 

SCHOOL REQUIREMENTS 

 

Our school has a dress code/uniform.  Recommended items of clothing are 

as follows:  

 

 
Dark green sweatshirt/cardigan 

White/dark green polo shirt 

Black/grey trousers or skirt  

Suitable school footwear 

 

Sweatshirts, polo shirts, t-shirts and fleeces with the school logo are available 

through the school office. 

 

 

PE      Swimming 
Black shorts     One piece costume/trunks (not shorts) 

T-shirt      Swimming nappies where appropriate 

Pumps      Towel 

Bag to keep PE Kit in    

 

(A kit is provided by school when representing a team) 

 

 

During Parents Evening events we will have a sale rail of second hand uniform 

available to purchase.   

 

If you need access to this at other times, please do contact school. 



Forest School 

 

During Forest School lessons pupils are advised to wear a coat, hat and 

gloves in the cold weather and a sun hat in the summer.  Wellies and 

waterproof clothing are provided by the school although pupils can bring 

their own if preferred. 

 

All articles of clothing should be clearly marked with the child’s name.  We 

encourage independence at every stage so children will be learning to put 

on and take off their own coat, uniform, socks and shoes when getting 

dressed for different sessions – this can sometimes mean that uniform gets 

mixed up with other children.   

 

School takes no responsibility for any unmarked items. 

 

 

 


